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APRIL 2023 PCRC MEETING- UPDATE

 The Office of  Value-Based Health Care Delivery (OVBHCD) provided 

an update on commercial affordability standards, including an update on 

the Primary Care Investment projections for 2023. Projections include:

 7% Primary Care Investment of Total Medical Spend ($40 million), total 

population

 Non-FFS primary care spend is projected at $11 million, an $8 million 

increase from 2022 

 Non-FFS PMPM increased from $3 to $11 (2022 and 2023 respectively); for 

members attributed to care transformation, up to $29 PMPM



APRIL 2023 PCRC MEETING- UPDATE

 PCRC Vendor, Health Management Associates, provided an update on the 

methodology and recommended payment amounts for the Delaware Primary 

Care Payment Model. 

 Feedback included utilizing more data from Delaware’s top commercial payers, such as 

Highmark, as well as State Employee Benefits to calculate prospective payment 

amounts that are more reflective of the population. 

 PCRC Chair, Dr. Nancy Fan, presented a PCRC survey that was circulated 

regarding recent primary care scorecard recommendations from NASEM.

 Next PCRC meeting is scheduled for June 5th, more information is           

forthcoming. 


